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March 22, 1956

Hon, Douglas McEay
Secretary of the Interior
Department of the Interior
Washington, D,C,

My dear Mr., Secretary:

Enclosed is a letter I have just received from
Mr, Martin Cross, Chairman of the Tribal Council at New
Town, North Dakota concerning certain funds from the pro-
bated estate of Richard Wolf.

I would greatly appreclate any comments or sug-
gestions you may care to offer on this matter., Thank you for
this consideration,

With my very kindest regards and just every good
wish, Iam

Sincerely,

WL:mjb
encl,
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